The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches

January 2006

Dear Friends,

“The Spirit of the Lord God is upon me; because the Lord hath anointed me to preach good
tidings unto the meek; he hath sent me to bind up the brokenhearted, to proclaim liberty to the
captives, and the opening of the prison to them that are bound; to proclaim the acceptable year of
the Lord, and the day of vengeance of our God; to comfort all that mourn;” Isaiah 61:1-2.

With the new year upon us, we often make “New Year’s Resolutions”. Our resolution for this
new year is found in the verses quoted above. It is our desire to be doing the work God has
called us to on a full-time basis by the year’s end. Our prayer is that you are also resolved to
follow the Lord as He leads you. Please pray that God will give us His grace and strength as we
seek to serve Him. There are many missionaries in need of our help and we are anxious to be
with them.

We are beginning this year with a short term mission trip to Gulfport, MS. We will be working
with a pastor there to rebuild a church that was destroyed by Hurricane Katrina. We are still in
need of some funds to help them. If you or your church is able to help with this it would be
greatly appreciated. Building materials are in short supply and the costs have skyrocketed. The
Lord has already supplied us with some resources but many things are still needed.

In February we are planning to be near Barstow, CA to help a missionary church planter for
about three weeks. He is building a home and we will be working with him there and also in his
church. This family is from our home church and it will be good to see them again and see how
the church is growing. California is a very needy area.

Please remember these needs along with our ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches
2)Travel safety 3)Ministry opportunities 4)Unspoken requests. We are praising the Lord for a
new supporting church! God always supplies our needs in His time. We are praying for you all.
Serving Jesus,
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Jack and Melinda
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